
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guidance,                                                            24th December, 2020 

 

Further suspension of face-to-face classes for all schools 

 

Due to the situation of COVID-19 is still very severe, the Education Bureau 

(EDB) has announced that all kindergartens as well as primary and secondary 

schools (including special schools and schools offering non-local curriculum) 

will further suspend face-to-face classes and school activities after the end of the 

scheduled Christmas holidays until 10th January, 2021. At the end of the 

Christmas and New Year Holiday, class teacher will call the parents to notice 

the arrangement of face-to-face classes extention. Also, the school will 

disseminate the updated issues through the school website or e-School. Please 

check the school website and e-School regularly. Wishing all of you Merry 

Christmas with good health. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,   

Mr. Chan Chun Wah, Fred 
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